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From: Heidi Arbury <harbteaches@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 7:54 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: High density not appropriate
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Planning commissioners:

| am deeply concerned about the level of growth especially in our Northern portions of El Paso

County. Douglas County planning commission has already stated they do not approve this high density
housing development so close to the county line. It will impact wildlife corridors. It willimpact quality of
life for current residents. We don't have adequate water. The infrastructure is not capable of handling
such a huge population.

Please contact me if you have any questions about my concerns.

Respectfully.

Heidi Arbury

719 339-4972

harbteaches@gmail.com

17895 Walden Way, Colorado Springs, CO 80908




